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Adopt-a-Class and Business Partnership Program 

 

Northwest Elementary has an Adopt-A-Class and Business Partnership Program. 

This program allows families, businesses and organizations to become partners in 

education with classes, projects or any other designated area of our school. Your 

contribution is applied directly to student education through the purchase of 

books, supplies, technology and more. Donations are totally voluntary. Student 

grades or participation in school events and/or activities are not affected by one’s 

inability or ability to donate. 

 

If you are interested in adopting, please feel free to contact Michele Mollard at 

727-893-2147 x2101 or mollardm@pcsb.org. Thank you for your continued support 

of the education of our children! 
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Adopt-a-Class or Business Partnership 

2017-2018 Membership Form 

 

Name of Business/Individual(s)  

Address  

E-mail Address  

Contact Person  

Work Phone _____________________  Home/Cell Phone  

Financial Donation $____________ 

Cash_____ or Check#________(check payable to Northwest Elementary)  

Do you have preference for a specific class, grade level, or department such as 

Science Lab, Guidance, Speech, Gifted, OT/PT, PE, Art, or Music? Yes____ No_____ 

If yes, please indicate class or teacher  

Student’s Name(s)  

If the funds are not used by the end of this school year, do you agree to have the balance placed 

in a general Adopt-A-School Account to benefit Northwest?       Yes____No____ 

 

__________________________________________ ____________________ 

 Signature of Adopter/Partner                                                  Date 

 

Thank you for your generous support!  Northwest Elementary appreciates YOU!!! 


